
Technical News 2/22 – Listing of EURO securities

Test securities in EURO are now available in the test system, EURO market is planned to go live October 1st,
2022, and will be settled through Euroclear Finland Oy.

The introduction of EURO securities at Spotlight is communicated through NGM Forum Elasticia Participants. If you
require access to this forum please contact: NGM Support +46 8 566 390 60 support@ngm.se

New segment IDs and test instrument have been added in TEST#2. See market Notice 117/22.
(https://spotlightstockmarket.com/sv/market-overview/nyheter/nyhets-artikel/?id=84875&publisher=369)
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